
Please take notice: 
 
That the Village of Rhinebeck Board of Trustees will be holding a special meeting on 
Wednesday July 1, 2015 at 7:00pm at the Village Hall.  The purpose of this meeting is a 
workshop to discuss the water infrastructure project as well as any other business that 
may arise. 


